
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

We have continued learning about our bodies and have focused on the 

five senses. We carried out a smell test, went for a walk around school 

to see what sounds we could hear, talked about our favourite tastes 

and described what different objects in the classroom look and feel 

like. 

 

 

                        in Year 1 

This Month’s Super 

Learners 

Progress: Lexi, Joycen, 

Sienna, Hope and Maryam. 

Achievement: Orlando, 

Ebony, Riccardo, Bear and 

Adam. 

Reader of the month: Kim 

  

 

 

In History, we have been 

learning about Katherine 

Johnson and Amelia Earhart. 

In Art, we have practised 

drawing different types of 

lines in our sketchbooks. 

We have also been doing 

continuous line drawings of 

objects in the classroom. 

In Religious Education, we 

have started learning about 

what Christianity is. 

In our Reading lessons, we 

have read The Leaf Thief, 

Moonshot and The 

Friendship Bench. 
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In English, we have been 

reading the story of The Little 

Red Hen. We enjoyed 

performing the story with 

actions and writing sentences 

about parts of the story. We 

created a class version of the 

story about a little grey rabbit 

who found some seeds, grew 

wheat and made a cake. We 

then wrote our own versions 

of the story by changing the 

characters, setting and what 

the main character was 

growing and making. 

In Phonics, we have learnt 

the sounds ee, or, zz, wh, ea 

(as in eat), ea (as in head), ng 

and nk. 

 

In Maths, we have been focusing on 

addition and subtraction. We have been 

using manipulatives such as Numicon, 

counters, tens frames, part-whole models 

and number lines to help us. 

We have also been learning about 2-D and 

3-D shapes and making repeating patterns 

using shapes. 

Finally, we have started to learn about 

multiplication by learning to count in 2s, 5s 

and 10s and adding equal groups. 

  

 

 


